
 

 

 

 

J Class World Championship 
 

 

Saturday, August 24 

 

The intended racing format for Saturday is drop mark courses out on the Sound starting approximately 2-3 miles 

south of Brenton Point.  

 

The first scheduled race is at 1000hrs. 

 

Please be mindful of instructions from the Marshal Boats and on VHF 85. The safety of the spectators and 

competitors is our number one concern so we appreciate you staying well outside the established boundaries. The 

Spectator restricted area is posted in a document on the event website.  

 

For more information, please contact the NYYC Sailing Office at 401.845.9633.  


